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Board of Directors
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2019-2020:	 Larry Coble, Bob King,
Billy Mebane
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Bldg/Grounds:	 Richard Holmes
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Show Chairman:	 John Cox
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Next Weak Spark Deadline
December Issue	 11/23/19

Next Club Meeting
December 14, 2019 at 6:00pm

Lake Mackintosh Pavillion
 Burlington, NC

Hosts
Come hungry!

We Need Hosts
Please see the Host Sign Up Sheet 

for 2020 and volunteer!

President’s Message
he end of 2019 is fast approaching and we have much that we are thankful for.  We 
held a successful car show in Downtown Burlington in May and followed up with a 
great Hospice Show in September at Dillard’s.  Over the year we have gone on some 
tours and some Ice Cream Runs.  Several of us have participated in other local car 
shows, regional shows and National shows.  It has been a busy year and we are 

thankful for all the new members that have become a part of the Alamance Region this year.
We will be celebrating the Christmas Season on December 14 with a Christmas Party at 6:00 
pm at the Lake MacIntosh Clubhouse off of Huffman Mill Road at the actual Lake.
Set up will be at 10:00 AM that morning.  Come out and help us and if you have some table 
decorations, please bring them.  If you have a favorite dessert, please bring it that night.  
Western Steak House will be catering and will have peach cobbler but it is nice to have a 
variety to share.  The cost is $12.50 per individual or $25.00 per couple.  Please be prepared 
to pay that night if you haven’t already.  Also, if you didn’t sign up to come but now see that 
you can, please contact Jeanie Johnson so we can plan the food. There will be NO Dirty 
Santa gifts at the party.
Also, please be sure to send in your dues or pay online at the Antique Automobile Club of 
America for your National dues.  Alamance Region dues are also due for next year and they are 
$25.00 annually for an individual or couple.  It is important that these are paid soon possible,  
as we have to submit our updated membership rosters shortly after the first of the year.
I want to wish each of you Peace, Happiness and Good Health now and in the coming year.  
Let’s plan to have a lot more fun with our “Old Cars” in the coming year.
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Elizabeth Coble

The Alamance Region met November 9 at the clubhouse with 32 members and no 
guests present.
The Region’s budget for 2020 was discussed and approved as presented.  
Nominations for next year’s 2020 Club officers were published in the November 
Weak Spark newsletter and everyone was approved as nominated.  There were no 

additional nominations from the floor.
President Elizabeth reported on the Hershey October car show where approximately 1200 
vehicles were displayed and judged.
The club needs to order some new monogrammed golf-type t-shirts. Possibly a new color 
and monogram design were discussed. New samples will be obtained for the club’s approval.
A check for $131 was sent to the club by one of the Alamance Crossing food venders as a 
share of their sales on the day of the Hospice car show.
The December meeting/Christmas party will be Saturday December 14th at the Lake 
Mackintosh pavilion. Contact Jeannie for reservations and tickets $25 a couple or $12.50 
single, prices the same as last year. Members are asked to help set up tables at the building 
on Saturday morning.  Food will be catered.
We will schedule a trip to the Alamance Community College next year to see the new 
Automotive Technologies shop where students learn the skills to work in the automobile 
service industry. One of the students in this program is chosen each year to receive a 
scholarship from the Alamance Region.
There was no program because of the extra time used for the business meeting.

Minutes of The November 9, 2019 Meeting
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November 2019 Treasurer’s Report
e have had a good year, financially, and are 
just slightly ahead of budget for the year.  
We were fortunate to have enough saved 
to be able to pay for our new roof.  Please 
remember to pay your 2020 club dues of 

$25.  You can bring your dues to our Christmas party on 
December 14 or mail them to:  Alamance Region AACA, PO 
Box 565, Mebane, NC 27302.  Please welcome our new 
members, Chuck and Lou Ann Smith of Gibsonville!W Jeannie Johnson
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